
 

TAFT EARLY LEARNING CENTER 
16 Granite Street ∙ Uxbridge, Massachusetts 01569 
Phone 508-278-8643 
 

TAFT UPDATE - 9/8   
 

We had a great first week at Taft!  I thank everyone for their patience as we work out the bumps 
with our new drop off and dismissal procedures.  I have included the procedures in attachments to 
this email.  Just a reminder if you are walking your child in or need to park, please do so on Granite 
Street or in the McCloskey parking lot.  There is no parking on the Whitin side of Granite Street.   
 
This week look for information regarding the ​Taft Student-Parent Handbook​. A signature page will 
be sent home with all students that will need to be returned to your child’s teacher. 
 
Important Dates: 
PTO Meeting - September 18th at 3:15 pm in the Taft Library 
 
Meet the Teacher Night - September 19th:  This event is for parents/guardians only. We ask that 
you do not bring your children. 
 
My door is always open and I welcome your input. Please feel free to call or email, 
jbellville@uxbridge.k12.ma.us​, to discuss any concerns throughout the year or stop by to say hello. I 
am looking forward to working with you as a team to help each student at Taft Early Learning 
Center meet their goals and have a successful school year! 
 
Have a great week! 
Principal Bellville  

 

The Uxbridge  Public Schools insures equal employment  and educational opportunities  for its employees and students and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, national origin, sex, gender identity, disability, or sexual orientation in compliance  with  
Title VI, Title IX,  section 504/ADA and G.L. c 151b and 157c​. 
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